December 3, 2008

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street

27th Floor

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Update to the Application, EB-2008-0227

On November 20, 2008, the EWU Board of Directors amended the EWU Purchasing
Policy. EWU requests that the amended Exhibit 4, Tab 2, Schedule 3 (enclosed), the
existing Attachments A through E (previously filed), and the new Attachment F
(enclosed) form the complete Schedule. The amended sections in the Schedule and
Policy have been underlined and italicized. They can be found in the Schedule at page
2 and in the Policy at the title page and pages 20 (sections 18 and 19), 32 (paragraph c)
and 33 (paragraph c).

On December 3, 2008, EnerSpectrum Group completed an independent third party
review of EWU’s LRAM and SSM Application. Enclosed please find a new Schedule
that introduces the review (Exhibit 9, Tab 1, Schedule 2), the review itself (Attachment A)
and additional documentation pursuant to the review (Attachment B).

Yours very truly,
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cc (email only): Harold Thiessen, OEB Staff (Case Manager)
Registered Intervenor Contacts
Charles Keizer, Ogilvy Renault LLP

From the Desk of Andrew J. Sasso, B.Comm., LL.B., Director, Regulatory Affairs
P.O. Box 1625, Stn “A”, 787 Ouellette Avenue, Windsor, ON NO9A 5T7
Tel: 519-255-2735 Fax: 519-973-7812 Email: regulatory@enwin.com



